
Reference #: 2024-54-IP 

From: Inpatient Value, Incentives, and Quality Reporting Outreach and Education 

Support Contractor 

Sent:  April 30, 2024 

To:  IQR, VBP, PCH, IPF, OQR, and ASCQR ListServe Recipient Lists 

Subject: Claims-based Measures Gets New Name on May 6th

An announcement from the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS): 

On May 6th, we’re launching a new Claims-based Measure (CBM) report page in Hospital Quality 
Reporting (HQR). 

Users will have access to a detailed view of their THA/TKA PRO PM submissions. We are also planning on 
adding measure details for ePC-02 and ePC-07 submissions in the future. 

With this change, we are renaming Claims-based Measure reports to Measure Details. 

Here’s a summary of the changes happening to HQR: 

1. Adding measure detail view for three measures 

2. Renaming Claims-based measure reports to Measure Details 

You won’t see any changes to how you export Claims-based Measure reports.  

To help you navigate this change, we will soon add a tutorial video to the HQR Playlist. 

As we continue to enhance the HQR system, we’ll keep you informed about any changes.  

https://hqr.cms.gov/hqrng/login
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